
 

   
 

19th June 2019 

Dear All,  

As you may know, Mr Mills (school governor) has been working with Robin Class every Wednesday this year to 

further support their reading. As a reward for all their hard work during their time at Stratford, he would like to take 

the Year 6 children to Salisbury Cathedral to climb the spire.  This trip will be funded by Mr Mills and the FOSS. 

Due to number restrictions set by Salisbury Cathedral, we will split Year 6 into two groups and visit on two different 

days (Monday 1st July and Tuesday 2nd July).   Once numbers are confirmed, I will let your child know which day they 

will be going on. 

The children will leave school via taxi at 09:05 and return before lunch.  Mrs Mills and a member of staff will 

accompany the children. 

Please complete and return the slip below.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

Miss Crook 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Salisbury Cathedral Spire Trip (01.07.19 & 02.07.19) 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………… to attend a trip to  

Salisbury Cathedral to climb the spire. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………. 

 

 

 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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